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PROHIBITION AGAINST RETALIATION  Policy Code: 1760/7233 
 
 

 

Board members and employees are expected to be honest and ethical in the performance of their 

duties and to comply with applicable federal, state, and local laws, policies, and regulations.  The 

board encourages employees to report possible financial improprieties, ethical violations, and other 

illegal practices and intends that employees who report such matters in good faith will not be 

subject to retaliation or other adverse employment consequences.  

 

If an employee reasonably believes that (1) there has been a violation of federal, state, or local law, 

policy, or regulation, public policy, or DQ�LQGLYLGXDO¶V�ethical duties and (2) the violation is due to 

a practice, policy, act, or omission of the board of education, an individual board member, a school 

system employee, or an entity/person with whom the school system has a business relationship, 

the employee should report that matter in accordance with policy 1750/7220, Grievance Procedure 

for Employees, 


